THANKFUL FOR THE LORD’S BLESSINGS!

February went by too quickly but we finally felt the cold of!

winter. Services in both Feldioara and Zarnesti continued
well but attendance was low due to illness and the cold
weather. The humanitarian work was also a blessing to the
families we were able to help. Last month, Eliza celebrated
her 10th birthday! She was so excited to celebrate with
many friends and family, especially her grandparents, Bro.
Jerry and Sis. Kim. Last month we also had to say goodbye
again as we took Bro. Jerry and Sis. Kim to the airport. We
are thankful for the time that we were able to spend with
them and are grateful that they have arrived back home
safely. Thank you and God bless!




